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Notes from the Director:

If your child has had a physical and im-
munizations recently please turn both
forms into the office.

Hope everyone is having a fun and
safe summer!

Contact us by email
Amy - westpd@cuccc.org

Nikki - westapd2@cuccc.org

Happy Birthday!

Katie July 2nd
DaNesha July 10th
Destiny July 30th
Emilie July 31st
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https://mommypoppins.com/new-york-city-kids/boredom-busters/painted-rocks-is-the-newest-kid-friendly-scavenger-hunt-hiking

